INTIMATION REGARDING FIRST OIL & GAS EXPOSITION IN MONGOLIA

A Grass Root Refinery is being planned to setup in Mongolia, a land-locked country located
between China and Russia. For this project, Indian embassy in Mongolia along-with
Government of Mongolia is organizing an Industrial Exhibition in Mongolia from 12 to 14 May
2019, wherein Indian Manufacturers will have an opportunity to showcase their technical
capabilities and strength to provide goods and services for this International Project as well as
utilize this opportunity to set up manufacturing facility in the region to cater the subsequent
Industrial demand. Engineers India Ltd, a leading global engineering consultancy shall be
providing Project Management Consultancy for this project.

With above background, Indian Embassy in Mongolia seeks expression of Interest from Indian
Manufacturers and Contractors for their willingness to participate in the upcoming exhibition. It
is understood from the Embassy that while there will be a lump-sum charge for the stall and
facilities thereon, the Hotel and air transportation is to be arranged by the manufacturer/
contractor himself. Indian embassy in Mongolia has promised to extend all support in this
regard. Interested manufacturers and contractors are requested to send their willingness to,

Mr O P Meena,

First Secretary & HOC,
Indian Embassy in Mongolia,
hoc.ulaan@mea.gov.in

With a copy to

Mr Neeraj Mathur,

GM & HOD-PDD,

Engineers India Limited, New Delhi.
neeraj.mathur@eil.co.in




